
 

 

 

May 1, 2018 Via email: engage@az.gov  
 
The Honorable Doug Ducey 
Office of Governor Doug Ducey 
State Capitol 
1700 West Washington 
Phoenix, AZ 85007  
 
Dear Governor Ducey: 
 
On behalf of Vitalyst Health Foundation, I write to express our support for HB2324 (community health workers; voluntary 
certification) and to encourage you to sign the bill into law. This bill is the product of years of collaborative, cross-sector, 
bi-partisan efforts to develop creative solutions that move us toward a more effective and efficient health care system. 
We are confident this bill is a win-win-win for industry, residents and the State of Arizona, and we look forward to 
continuing to work with your office to ensure that all individuals and communities in Arizona are healthy and resilient. 

Thank you for your consideration.      

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Suzanne Pfister 
President and CEO 
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